Columbia, South Carolina
June 1, 1960

The State Budget and Control Board met in the Governor's Office at
10:30 A. M. on June 1, 1960. AIl members of the Board were present except
Senator Edgar A. Brown.

The Board considered a resolution of the State Highway Commission
requesting approval that the annual salary of the Chief Highway Commissioner be
fixed at $20,000.00. After some discussion of the matter the Board agreed to
approve an annual salary of $18,000.00 for this position.

The Board approved an allocation to the Department of Agriculture for
a food inspector at a salary of $3,600.00, together with the sum of $2,000.00
for travel expense, a total of $5,600.00.

The Board approved an allocation of $4,500.00 to the Industrial
Commission for the employment of an assistant claims examiner for the State
Fund.

The Board agreed to permit Winthrop College to expend funds realized
from the sale of farm equipment, for plant improvements.

The Board agreed to underwrite a contribution to the Retirement
System, not to exceed $1,000.00, toward expense of a meeting of the Southern
Conference on Teacher Retirement, to be held in South Carolina during the year
1962.

The Board agreed that members of County Boards of Registrars should
be considered as ineligible to become members of the South Carolina Retirement
System.

The Board agreed to hold regular monthly meetings hereafter, and that
the regular time for such meeting would be at 11:00 o'clock on the first Tuesday
of each month.

The Board then adjourned
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